
Report from the Ockbrook and Borrowash Heritage Society.  

The Society is now a working group whose aims and objectives remain the same, 

but who do not hold regular meetings with speakers due to the expense involved. 

 

Work on the research for the Ockbrook 1840 picture is at the moment suspended 

due to the virus situation, but as soon as normal life can resume, we shall quickly 

complete it. There is only a small amount still to do.  We are still, however, well 

short of the required funding, having received only 50% of what we expected to 

receive in last year’s allocation.  

Our extensive archive is still in various temporary storage places, and we are 

looking for a permanent home.  We plan to move to another larger but still 

temporary space in the Moravian Sunday School building where all the material 

can be kept in one place.  

 

Margaret Barker 

 

Chairman.   


